
 

July 7, 2014 

 

Via E-mail Cheryl.krejci@fortbendcountytx.gov 

 

Cheryl Krejci, CPPB 

Senior Buyer 

 

Re: Fort Bend County Bid 14-014 Term Contract for Trophies for 

 Summer Reading Program 

 

Dear Ms. Krejci, 
 

It is the desire of Bee Unique Awards and Embroidery to renew the above 

mentioned contract for 2015 under the same terms and conditions of the existing 

contract. 
 

Sincerely, 

Cathy Bittner, Owner 

Bee Unique Awards and Embroidery 
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